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GLENDORA POLICE DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCES APPLICATIONS 
NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR THE CITIZEN’S ACADEMY CLASS #28! 

 
The Glendora Police Department is now accepting applications for Class #28 of their 

Citizen’s Academy.  The Academy, which is free to residents, has graduated over 600 

students and is a fun and exciting way to become familiar with the functions of the 

Glendora Police Department.  Classroom time will include introductions to Radar 

Enforcement, Dispatch, Fraud and Identity Theft, Mock Traffic Stops, Drug information 

and more!  The Academy begins Wednesday, March 12, 2014 from 6:30-9:00 p.m. at 

the Police Department and runs for 12 consecutive Wednesday nights.  Applications to 

attend can be picked up at the front counter of the Glendora Police Department located 

at 150 S. Glendora Avenue or by visiting the website at www.cityofglendora.org or via 

an email to nulloa@glendorapd.org. 

All applications must be returned no later than Friday, March 7, 2013.  All applicants 

must consent to a record and warrant check.  Class size is limited to 25 students who 

work or live in the City of Glendora or are students of Citrus College and are at least 18 

years of age.  For more information, please contact the Crime Prevention Unit at (626) 

914-8268 
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